

Centre Européen de Ressources sur les Reconversions et les Mutations

Longwy, 12th October 1993

Ref: KH/A1.1.3/BS-G.SACCONI

Dear Mr. Sacconi,

Thank you very much indeed for your letter dated 24th September and for the very kind sentiments that you expressed for C.E.R.R.M.

The success of the Centre could not have been achieved without the strong encouragement and support that the President, the staff and I personally, have received from our members and particularly from yourself as President of Sviluppumbria. I knew I could always count on your strongest support, particularly during the difficult period this time last year when we were moving from the Association to create the Centre into the Centre itself. I remain lastingly grateful to you for this.

It was a pleasure to be able to show you round the Centre and the PED earlier this year and the President and I look forward to the further cooperation between C.E.R.R.M and Sviluppumbria that is now being planned in Italy.

Many thanks again and every good wish for the future. Like you, I sincerely trust that our paths will cross again.

Yours sincerely

R.A. SPRAY

Director.

Mr. Giancarlo Sacconi SVILUPPUMBRIA Via Don Bosco, 11 06121 PERUGIA ITALIE